Permanent Representative of Hungary to the United Nations Office
and Other International Organizations in Geneva

Ms. Jane Connors

Chief

Special Procedures Branch
OHCHR

- 14 March 2013, Geneva

Dear Ms,.€onnors,

| acknowledge the receipt of the Joint Urgent Appeal, File No.: UA Housing (2000-9) Poverty
(1998-11), dated 12 March 2013 on Article 8 of the Fourth Amendment to the Hungarian
Fundamental Law. We have immediately sent the document to the competent authorities in
Budapest and it is our hope that we can provide our initial reactions to the Urgent Appeal in
course of this month, followed by a more detailed answer to the questions contained in the
Joint Communication in a few weeks. | would like to request you to forward this letter to the
two distinguished Special Rapporteurs for their information.

I would like to use this opportunity to reconfirm the readiness and commitment of the
Government of Hungary to cooperate with the special procedures and the Office of the UN
High Commissioner for Human Rights.
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Sincerely yours,” *
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